Wendy Killian 6460 Renie Road Bellville, OH 44813 March 7, 2022

Mansfield Christian School Attn: School Board 500 Logan Road Mansfield, OH 44906

Dear School Board Members,

This letter is to inform you that I will be resigning as the Title I Coordinator at the end of my contract. June 30, 2022 will be my last day in this position. I have enjoyed Title I the past two years. However, with our youngest son graduating soon, my husband and I feel it is time for me to move to a part time work schedule. I am very excited for the new opportunities the Lord will provide through MCS and cannot wait to begin this new journey. Thank you for your encouragement and support and I look forward to continuing to partner with you in the future.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me via email at killian.wendy@mcsflames or 937-631-9034.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Wendy L. Killian
Mrs. Wendy L. Killian